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R2285 PAC33 
 
To the Clerk of the Public Accounts Committee 
 
The Chairperson of the Garda Síochána Ombudsman Commission has requested that I acknowledge the 
Committee’s invitation to meet with them and to convey that that the Commission will be available to meet on the 
morning of 8 February 2024. 
 
I am asked to respectfully request that, in light of GSOC’s status as an independent oversight body for An Garda 
Síochána, the Committee would facilitate the Commission in a separate meeting with GSOC, rather than a joint 
meeting with An Garda Síochána.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Aileen  
 

Aileen Healy  
Director of Administration 
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify 
the sender.  
 
This email has been scanned for the presence of viruses but this does not guarantee that the email or 
its attachments is virus-free.  

 
If you have received this email outside of normal working hours, please note that while I have sent it at a time that is convenient 
for me, I do not expect a response or action from you to this email outside your own normal working hours. 
 
 


